
As Penn looks forward to returning students to the classroom next week, we want to 
continue showing support to the amazing teachers & staff who are leading the way 
in educating our children. It has been a long road for us all and it is important that 
we continue to show patience & grace as things continue to evolve and change. 
Please continue to stay positive! We all play a vital part in the success of this 
transition, so please continue to mask up & social distance. Our next PTO meeting is 
on Monday, March 1, 2021 at 5:30pm via Zoom. If you’d like to be added to the invite 
list please message Penn PTO at pennhspto@gmail.com

Stay Up-To-Date with the 
latest PTO News & Resources
● To be part of the PTO Zoom 

Meeting at least through our 
March 2021 meeting,please email 
pennhspto@gmail.com to be 
added to the meeting invite list.

● Follow us on Social Media
○ Pennhspto on Instagram 
○ @pennhspto on Twitter

● Note: All events/dates are subject 
to change due to the changing 
circumstances/guidelines 
surrounding COVID-19.

Meet PTO Secretary - Aubrey Saros
I’m a 2018 graduate of Penn & have been PTO 
Secretary for 3 years. This is an important 
opportunity for me to give back & provide 
feedback, as well as a different perspective on 
topics that affect students at Penn. Currently, 
I’m a Junior at Saint Mary’s pursuing a BSN 
(Bachelor of Science in Nursing), while also on a 
pre med track. My plan is to attend med school, 
with my end goal being to become a neonatal 
surgeon. I’m also co-captain of the dance team 
& was on the cheer team, as well.

COVID Community Resources
● Beacon Covid Hotline

○ (855) 523-2225 
○ Available 8a-8p

● St. Joseph Medical Covid Hotline
○ (574) 335-8560

● South Bend Clinic Hotline
○ (574) 307-6870

● Need Assistance Paying Your Mortgage?
○ (877) 438-4673

● Where Can I Find Childcare?
○ Earlyedconnect.fssa.in.gov

● NAMI: National Alliance for Mentally Ill
○ (800) 950-NAMI
○ Text NAMI to 741741

SNOWBALL 2021 HAS 
BEEN POSTPONED DUE 

TO COVID-19
This was a very difficult decision & we 
will be doing all we can to select a new 
date in the future. For any questions 

please email: pennhspto@gmail.com.
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Penn PTO Corner Teacher & Staff Appreciation Update
PTO continues to do our part in appreciating the 
work & efforts of our teachers, staff & 
administration. January’s appreciation was cute 
packets of “EXTRA” gum with a special note 
attached. Friday, February 19th the PTO will be 
hosting a hot cocoa bar for the teachers, staff, & 
administration. We are working on our March 
plan, as well as brainstorming ideas for April. 
May’s Teacher/staff appreciation week is also in 
the works. Want to help? Join our Zoom meeting 
invite by emailing pennhspto@gmail.com. Our 
next meeting is Monday, March 1st at 5:30pm via 
Zoom.

Follow us on Social Media
● Pennhspto on Instagram 

@pennhspto on Twitter
Contact us with Questions or 
Suggestions
● pennhspto@gmail.com

2020-2021 School Year
*Note our March meeting will be hosted via Zoom. 

This is a change from our initial plan. Please join us!
● March 1st PTO Meeting 5:30pm
● April 12th PTO Meeting 5:30pm May 

3rd-7th Teacher/Staff Appreciation Week
● May 10th PTO Meeting 5:30pm

*March meeting hosted via Zoom. Future meeting dates 
TBD whether via Zoom or in-person. Watch for updates!

Note: All events & dates are subject to 
change due to the changing circumstances 
& guidelines surrounding COVID-19.

 

Meet PTO Secretary Aubrey Saros I’m a 2018 graduate of Penn & have been PTO 
Secretary for 3 years. This is an important opportunity 
for me to give back & provide feedback, as well as a 
different perspective on topics that affect students at 
Penn. Currently, I’m a Junior at Saint Mary’s pursuing 
a BSN (Bachelor of Science in Nursing), while also on a 
pre med track. My plan is to attend med school, with 
my end goal being to become a neonatal surgeon. I’m 
also co-captain of the dance team & was on the cheer 
team, as well.

PHM Forum Meeting Minutes 
will now be provided monthly in our 

PTO Corner. Check it out!

Note attached read: 
“The difference 
between ordinary & 
“EXTRAordinary” is 
YOU! An EXTRA 
special thanks from 
the Penn PTO.
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PHM Forum …. See what’s happening…. Join us at our next meeting to find out more!

For more information on previous topics (copies of older 
minutes), or to get involved with PHM Forum, please contact 
Penn’s representative:
Karen Prymak-Oldick at kepdvm@gmail.com
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